
 

 

 

Thank You to all veterans on 

November 11th and every other day 

for serving our country! 

 

 

Pilot Accomplishments: 

 

 

 

Stephen Trull – Tailwheel 

endorsement – Jay Biggs 

Stanton CFI 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Brian Chase 

(middle) – 

Commercial 

Glider – Steve 

Fischer Stanton 

CFIG (right) – 

Hank Geissler 

tow pilot (left). 

 

 

 

 

 

Steve Fischer (right) – 

Designated Pilot Examiner for 

gliders - renewal from FAA 

Inspector. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Ryan Streifel – Tailwheel 

endorsement – Jay Biggs, 

Stanton CFI 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking to the sky – waiting for their pilots to take them up! 

 

 

 

 

 



Airport Manager’s Report: 

Here we are at the end of "daylight savings" and winter is looming any time now. 
As we prepare for that white stuff, we'll be finishing up with our winter storage 
checklist. Our November hours will also shorten up to 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. The 
shop will be mostly closed on weekends, and the flight school will remain Monday 
thru Friday with weekend flight instruction hours left up to your instructor. All 
aircraft rental will remain seven days a week as normal. This is a great time for all 
powered pilots to review winter flying procedures and weather knowledge. As 
always this time of year, call ahead to make sure your engine is properly 
preheated. 
 
A huge "thank you" to Tim Bjork, one of our board members who recently 
stepped away from his position but will remain a key volunteer helping to 
maintain our facility. Your service on the board is greatly appreciated! 
 
For those of you who don't frequent the airport and see the amount of traffic, 
both customer and new visitors, here is an interesting comparison. In October of 
2020 we pumped 1700+ gallons of fuel. In October of 2021 we pumped 3200+ 
gallons. We are currently 1500 gallons ahead of the 2020 total, with two months 
to go. Also, 2021 will again be a record year of completed work orders for the 
shop.  
 
We are planning to hold our 4th annual winter Private Pilot ground school, with 
the dates to be announced next month. We're putting together our student list, 
so just give us a call. 
 



Thank you to everyone who's involved with making Stanton Airfield the special 
place it is. Have a Happy Thanksgiving!!   
 
 

John Quilling, Airport Manager 
 

 

www.stantonairfield.com 

 Stanton Airfield 

 

stantonairfield 

 

507-645-4030 

synairportmanager@gmail.com 

FUEL:  100 LOW LEAD - $4.69   SWIFT UL94 - $4.54 
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